
 
 

VICTORIAN NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 
 

MELBOURNE, 4 NOVEMBER 2011 
 

AUSTRALIA – VICTORIA 
 

No. 129T - 2011 
 

PORT PHILLIP 

 
SORRENTO 

 
JETTY ALTERATIONS AT 2 ST. AUBINS WAY 

 
Previous Notice: 065T is referred and cancelled 

 
Date:   Immediate to Friday 18 November 2011  
 
Details: Mariners are advised of works to alter, re-align and extend the existing 

jetty at No. 2 St Aubins Way, Sorrento at approximate location  
38° 19.981’ S, 144° 44.444’ E (WGS84). 

 
 The works include removal of part of the existing jetty and construction 

of a new extension including a slipway, low landing and shed. 
Construction will proceed from the existing retained structure and will 
not utilize floating plant. 

 
 The works will require the temporary prohibition of entry to the existing 

jetty. 
 

 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution within the vicinity. 

 
 
Charts Affected: AUS 143, 158 
 
Further Notice: A further notice will be issued  
 
If you require any further information please contact Parks Victoria on 13 1963. 
 
 
 
 
 
GRAEME DAVIS 
ACTING REGIONAL MANAGER 
BAYS & MARITIME OPERATIONS 
 
 
If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au or visit www.parkweb.vic.gov.au to view Notices. 

 
 


